
RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR 

 

Montreal, Quebec, November 12, 2014 – St-Georges Platinum and Base Metals Ltd. (OTCQX: SXOOF) 

(CSE: SX) (FSE: 85G1) hereby announces that it received the resignation of director David Grand effective 

immediately.  Mr. Grand is leaving the board of the company to focus on his new endeavors.  We wish to express 

our gratitude to Mr. Grand for all the time, effort and sacrifices made to help the company through a difficult 

period and we want to wish him success with his new enterprise. 
 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

Frank Dumas 

 

President & CEO 

 

 

About St-Georges  

 

St-Georges is a Platinum-Palladium & Nickel explorer with projects in the Province of Quebec, Canada.  

Headquartered in Montreal, the Company’s stock is listed on the CSE under the symbol SX, on the OTCQX under 

the Symbol SXOOF and on the Frankfurt Stock Exchange under the symbol 85G1.  Its Flagship project is the Julie 

Nickel-Cobalt & Platinum Project on Quebec's North Shore near the deep-seaport town of Baie-Comeau. For 

additional information, please visit our website at www.stgeorgesplatinum.com. 

 

http://www.stgeorgesplatinum.com/

